
 
Tuscaloosa Amateur Radio Club 

Agenda  
April 9th, 2018 

Roll Call of Officers:  
√President: Jeff Maxwell, KK4SXA  
√Vice President: David Prestridge,KM4UGI 
√Secretary / Treasurer: Michael Krueger, KI4OXX 
√Repeater Trustee: Tommy Howell, KG4MPU 
√Net Manager: David Prestridge,KM4UGI 
 

Membership:  
Signed in on sign-in sheet. 
Dues collection is ongoing. 

 
Old Business:   

Field day antennas: Everett is waiting on 18 ga wire availability, Delta Loop is 
made. 
2 meter antenna: Everett will notify those interested when he is available to hold 
the antenna build. 

 
New Business:  

Robby Workman, W9RLW, suggested to conduct a Technician Class for new 
Hams, he was especially interested in appealing to High School Students. He will 
organize and set up a training schedule and location for the classes. The club will 
support his efforts. 

 
Treasurer's Report:  

All accounts reconciled  
 
Repeater Trustee: 

440 Machine is off the air, still experiencing power supply issue. It was discussed 
that replacing the repeater would be the best way to go. Tommy will shop around 
for for replacement options. 
Stan Lee donated a new server and the G3 software was installed on the D-Star 
System. 

 
Net Manager:  

Simplex Net held on Sunday at 8:00 pm, 146,580 mgh. 
 
Guest Speaker / Program for the evening: 

Bill Engelke recounted his experience with a new game, North American SSB 
Sprint, you make a contact then change frequency. It sounded interesting and 
somewhat confusing. If you are interested Bill would be happy to elaborate. 

√ ​Denotes attended the meeting 


